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NEWS RELEASE 
Port cargo update  
Piti, Guam, June 12, 2023:  

“One thousand six hundred ten (1,610) containers have been issued to the community   

From May 28 – June 11, 2023, of which 235 consist of reefers and 1,375 consist of dry 

goods,” said Port General Manager Rory J. Respicio. “This was a result of the tremendous 

amount of support received from Governor Lou Leon Guerrero, Lt. Governor Josh 

Tenorio, our Board, our federal and local partners, and industry partners.”  

 

The Port Authority was fully operational just three days after Typhoon Mawar hit Guam 

and has caught up with regular vessel arrivals just two weeks thereafter.  “We are 

addressing all the pre and post-Typhoon Mawar challenges so that the Port remains 

100% operational. Additionally, we have to navigate through all available resources to 

address the damage sustained by our facility and port properties,” said Respicio.  

  

Cargo and Fuel Processed Since Reopening  

The following fuel and cargo commodities have been processed and released into our 

island community since reopening the Port on Sunday, May 28, 2023: 

 235 reefers;  

 1375 containers with dry goods; 

 1540 bundles of rebar; 

 2 boxed steel pipes; 

 35 bundle steel plates; 

 556 vehicles; 

 129 units of general cargo;  

 1 excavator; 

 1 bundle of chassis; and 

 5 barges – fuel operations  
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